
- A Winter Clothing Drive! -

The Mitten Tree

This Christmas season, our school community of  EOLR has organized a winter

clothing drive to provide warmth to our local families in need.

We are inviting anyone who would like to make donations of newly conditioned

mittens, toques, scarves and/or socks to place or hang them on the Mitten Tree

which will be placed in our school gathering area.

Our goal is to have the Mitten Tree fully decorated in winter clothing by

December 15th, 2021 in order for the gift of warmth to reach our families in time

for the Christmas season.

Thank you in advance for considering a donation!

-Staff and Students of Ecole Our Lady of the Rosary School.


